


G. Conduct twice annual meetings at the Baldwin property with neighboring homeowners to resolve
concerns. This will NOT count as an event.

4) The council is asked to also recognize that Haiku Road is already dangerous in the area of the curves by the
Baldwin Estate. There will be traffic exiting from the property and turning onto Haiku Road. Persons driving on
Haiku road will only have a distance of about 20 yards to see and respond to vehicles exiting the Baldwin property.
This will make driving conditions even more dangerous. We ask that something be done to address this issue before a
traffic accident occurs. As undesirable as speed bumps are, this is probably the most viable solution. This safety
issue needs be resolved before any approval for special use is granted.

We respectfully ask that the Council participate in this attempt to create a compromise in an area where the homeowners

feel that they already compromised with the permits for the Haiku Mill related to noise and safety issues. The

homeowners are saddened by the loss of the rural nature that they are losing at their chosen homes. They feel that

something like golf courses or a resort are next and the North Shore will become another resort environment.

Mabhalo,

John and Debby Phelps

JandD_Phelps@yahoo.com
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